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Learn Share Enjoy   January 2021 

 

 

President’s Report 

2020 has been a challenging year.  The Covid-19 pandemic has impacted all of us and we have had to 

learn to live with all the restrictions that have been imposed. This has affected our ability to provide the 

activities and courses we all look forward to.  Some of our class leaders have found alternate ways to 

deliver their classes and we thank them for their efforts. 

As we head into the New Year your committee has been discussing how we go forward with our classes 

and programs for 2021.  Some of the organizations that provide venues for our classes are currently 

unable to resume our access to those facilities.  We will continue to talk with those providers as 

restrictions change. We will be keeping you all informed. 

Finally, I would like to let you know that two of the founder members of our U3A, Alfred and Ursula Klink 

will not be continuing as leaders in 2021 and so, unfortunately, the 

Astronomy class will not be available this year.  We thank them both for 

their commitment over the last ten years and wish them all the best for the 

future. 

Late last year I attended two community events with other U3A members to 

promote our U3A and we had quite a bit if interest.  We will continue to 

bring our activities to the attention of others to encourage new membership 

starting with this year’s display at the Warburton Waterwheel in April.  

I hope that we will be able to enjoy a year of getting back to (covid) normal. 

Stay Safe and Well. 

Bob Lillie 

 

 

 

 

For contact details for U3A Upper Yarra  

Please refer to the last page of this newsletter 
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Dates for your diary 
Mon.8th Feb – Start Term 1 
Mon. 8th Mar - Labour Day 
Thurs. 1st April – End Term 1 
Mon. 19th April – Start Term 2 
Mon. 26th April – ANZAC day 
Thurs. 29th April – Waterwheel 
Display opens 

From the Class Coordinator, as emailed to all members on 30th January 

For all our patient u3a members 

We would like to give you an idea of what position we are in regarding classes for the first term of 2021. 

Obviously, things can and will change but at this point we hope to have as many classes as possible 

running in the first term beginning from the 8th February. To do this we have had to make some, 

hopefully temporary, venue changes. 

The CFAs and the Council rooms are currently not available to us and so the Committee has found 

alternative venues that we hope are suitable for our classes. As a group of “young at heart” people our 

requirements regarding access to venues is greater than the norm and some classes will need to be a little 

flexible in regard to venues. Public transport to the venue may not be as convenient now as it has been in 

the past, parking may be a longer walk to the venue and ease of entrance may be more difficult. However, 

we have tried our best to meet individual class needs. 

The data base has been updated so it is extremely important that you look at your classes and check out 

which venue you will be using. I have attached a timetable for you to make it easier. If you have any 

problems please call/text our u3a mobile phone 0475 769 470 or email the office. 

There will be Government Health Covid requirements that we will need to meet. These include: 

¶ Washing and Sanitising hands 

¶ Wiping down tables before/after use 

¶ Strict records of attendance names and times will need to be 

kept by Leaders 

¶ Most venues will not allow kitchen usage apart from hot water 

so it is BYO including cup 

¶ Do not attend classes if you have the slightest symptoms – 

please think of others 

¶ If you can’t socially distance for 1.5 metres or you feel uncomfortable consider wearing a mask 

Remember that this year’s classes will be on an opt out basis. If you were in a class last year you will 

be transferred to that class for 2021. To leave a class you can withdraw on line or call/email the office. 

Please formally withdraw if you don’t wish to attend a class to allow others to join as some classes are 

full. 

The new venues are as follows: 

St Mary’s Church 3360 Warburton Highway, Warburton 

Warburton Millgrove Football Club Rooms Mac Sparke Reserve, Warburton - entrance on left next 

to True Value Hardware, 3459 Warburton Highway, Warburton 

Community Space (the old Senior Citizens building)  25 Dammans Road, Warburton  

Cheers Raewyn 

 

Great Work 

Congrats to Jill Witherden & Graeme Edwards. Photos taken by them were chosen for inclusion in the 

2021 Bendigo Bank calendar. So have a look if you can. 
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Change for the better? What do you think? 

    

 

Some Classes to consider – refer to the timetable for details on all our classes 

Mah Jong 

Do you know what a “pung” or “chow” is? The Mah Jong group is looking for two new members to make 

up our team. We are learning about the westernised form of a very ancient game (no betting involved). 

We have fun and lots of laughs learning the intricacies of the game that is very good for keeping the mind 

active. We would welcome others to join us. So come and find out about “pungs” and “chows” and much 

more. 

Wellness and Lifestyle Forum  

Grace has developed this class from the very successful Health & Wellbeing forums held last year. Some 

of the comments received from last year’s participants are given below: 

“Today was our last day of the Wellness Forum and I would just like to express how much I enjoyed this online forum. 

The content was insightful and very helpful as I progress to being an older citizen as it addressed issues that occur as we age. 

I would very much appreciate if this course was on offer next year as I’m sure there are many new issues to be explored both 

practical in the form of exercise and healthy habits and psychological in support and wellbeing. 

Personally I felt that the zoom platform was ideal for this course as, at times, the issues can be individually confronting and the 

zoom environment gives another level of safe space compared to meeting face to face. 

Please pass on my thanks once again to Grace for all her hard work in presenting this course. 

best regards Maureen” 

And: 

“This is to pass on my thoughts and thanks for organising the Wellness Zoom Class. I really enjoyed the classes and intend to join 

again next year if they go ahead, They were well organised and I loved the different aspects each week with a bit of sit down 

exercising, especially the ancient facial massage. 

I hope they can continue next year (with Zoom). 

Helen B” 

Lawn Bowls 

The Upper Yarra U3A lawn bowls group is preparing to defend their title of "holders of 

the Yarra Junction Bowling Club Community Cup". Held between teams from 

community, sporting, social and business groups, this season's Cup has been delayed by 

Covid, but it is hoped to start the competition on Friday 26th February.   

Lawn bowls at Yarra Junction offers gentle exercise in a healthy outdoor location and 

the U3A group generates a friendly social atmosphere - and you can even be a little bit competitive if you 

like. Why not sign up to learn a new skill and have some fun. 
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Lesson for today – word # 1 

It’s never too late to learn something new so here’s a word that you may not have known before. 

Aprosdokians are figures of speech in which the latter part of a sentence is unexpected. Some examples 

are: 

¶ Where there’s a will, I want to be in it. 

¶ War does not determine who is right – only who is left. 

¶ Knowledge is knowing a tomato is a fruit – wisdom is not putting it in a fruit salad. 

¶ A clear conscience is the sign of a bad memory. 

¶ I am not arguing with you – I’m explaining why you are wrong. 

Can you come up with your own aprosdokians? 

 

Competition Reminder 

To celebrate our 10th anniversary Fritz came up with the excellent idea of a writing competition. 

I would like to extend it to any media you wish including carving, mosaics, craft, glass or anything else 

you may think of. 

The theme of the competition is “My take on u3a”. We would like to hear, see or touch something that 

represents what you have gained from our u3a or what makes our u3a special to you.  

Fritz has kindly donated a sun catcher as a prize. 

We would like to see your submission by the end March and we will present the prize at the Water Wheel 

exhibition in April. 

Cheers Raewyn 

 

Word #2 

Oxymoron – a figure of speech in which apparently contadictory terms appear in conjunction: 

¶ Found missing 

¶ Open secret 

¶ Clearly misunderstood 

¶ Exact estimate 

 

 

 

 

¶ Tragic comedy 

¶ Only choice 

¶ Original copies 

¶ Liquid gas 

¶ And, of course, – Social distancing 

 

 

 

U3A Office Hours: 9.30am – 12.30pm Monday and Friday, from 8th February  

Please phone first as we may be able to sort your query out on the phone. The office is 

restricted to three persons at a time. 

You can now contact U3A Upper Yarra on our new mobile phone – 0475 769 470. If it is not 

answered, just text your details and we will get back to you as soon as possible 

Office phone: 5967 1710 Mail: U3A Upper Yarra, PO Box 60, Yarra Junction, Vic. 

Email: office@upperyarrau3a.org.au Web Page: www.upperyarrau3a.org.au 3797 

mailto:office@upperyarrau3a.org.au
http://www.upperyarrau3a.org.au/

